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Thursday 25th November 2021 

 

 

To the Parents and Carers of Scotland Class 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am acutely aware that you have not yet had the opportunity to meet your class teacher 

for the parents’ evenings that were cancelled due to Mrs Aichroth’s absence. I had been 

hoping to arrange these for this term but the current Covid concerns mean that, at 

present, face to face meetings are not advised.  

 

Therefore I have taken the decision to reschedule these for early next term. I cannot yet 

give you a date as we will need to see what the infection levels are like after Christmas. 

I want to arrange face to face meetings and will plan for this. If the Covid levels are such 

that this remains an issue we will plan virtual meetings for you. We had experience of 

this in the summer term and they worked well but can never be quite as good as coming 

into school. I will be in touch after Christmas to let you know what we will be putting I 

place. I apologise for the delay in arranging your meetings and look forward to 

confirming our plans with you in the new year. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Helen Williamson  

Headteacher 
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